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VOLUNTEER WITH US

ZIP CODE COFFEES

WELCOME ABOARD

Greetings MOSCDC!

Happy Friday! September is here and MOSCDC is excited to get the club year
started. Registration for volunteering with us at the Marine Corps Marathon
closes today, September 8th. Be sure to register in advance and join us at
Water Point 10 - rain or shine!

We had another lovely gathering for Zip Code Coffee in Alexandria, last
month. Thank you to those who came out! This month’s Zip Code Coffee is
heading to The Old Fox Books & Coffeehouse, located in Annapolis, Maryland.

Be sure to RSVP via Facebook or contact info@moscdc.org.

Are you returning or new to the DC/NOVA area? Do you want to get more
involved with MOSCDC? Being involved is a great way to make new friends,
learn more about the area, provide a service to the community, and so much
more. If you're interested in being on the board, we have a few vacant
positions available. Contact president@moscdc.org to join our team!

MOSCDC is excited to celebrate our 70th Anniversary in Arlington with you at
our 2023 Welcome Aboard! As a new or returning member of MOSCDC, you
will have the chance to connect with other military spouses throughout the
DC/NOVA area. What a lovely way to make lasting friendships and memories
to last a lifetime. In honor of our 70th Anniversary celebration, we'’re trying to
locate photos and history to preserve our past and present. If you have any
information, or photos that you would like to contribute, please contact
historian@moscdc.org.

Have a fabulous weekend and we can’t wait to see you!
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Jane Montedoro - President
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